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NOTICE OF MEETING  

Tuesday, September 30, 2025 

10:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M. 

Louisiana State Capitol  

Senate Committee Room A-B 

CANCELLED 
 

Senate Resolution 171: Task Force on the Regulation of  
Community-Based Residential Settings 

 
The Louisiana Legislature's Senate has created the Task Force on Regulating 
Community-Based Residential Settings. This group continues the mission of the 
former Task Force on Preventing Human Degradation and Exploitation of 
Vulnerable Individuals in these settings. Its primary goal is to protect vulnerable 
residents from exploitation and degradation.  

 

AGENDA 

I. Call  to Order 

II. Roll Call 

III. Items For Discussion 

A. Overview of the Task Force Goals  

B. Election of Chair and Co-Chair Positions 

C. Review of Prior Recommendations from the Task Force 

D. Assignment of Work Group Leads and Members  

E. Public Comment 

F. Adjournment 

 

 

Jeff Landry 
GOVERNOR 

 

Bruce D. Greenstein 

SECRETARY 

 

State of Louisiana 
Louisiana Department of Health 

Office of Aging and Adult Services 



 
 

 

 

 

Persons who feel uncomfortable giving testimony in person may submit a prepared 
statement concerning a matter under consideration by the Task Force on the 
Regulation of Community-Based Residential Settings.   

Please ensure that any statements intended for the Task Force are emailed to the 
Task Force Secretary, tanna.guidry@la.gov, at least three hours prior to the 
meeting. This will ensure that they are included in the meeting record. 

Audio/visual presentations, such as PowerPoint, must be received by the Task 
Force on the Regulation of Community-Based Residential Settings Secretary at 
tanna.guidry@la.gov at least twenty-four hours PRIOR to the scheduled start of 
the meeting group name meeting for review and prior approval.  Thumb drives 
ARE NOT accepted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


